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Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 request
Dear Dr Williamson,

Thank you for your request which we received on 2nd December 2011. Please find below the response to your enquiries:
Request:

I have read that the Liverpool PCT now commissions homeopathic  

services from the Liverpool Medical Homeopathy Service (LMHS) based at  

the Old Swan Health Centre. Is this true, and if so how much money is  

being spent on it?

Response:

I can confirm that there is a homeopathy service based at Old Swan called the Liverpool Medical Homeopathy Service (LMHS). The service operates under any qualified provider arrangements. This means that no level of income or activity is guaranteed. Payment to the Provider is based on the number of patients attending the service who are referred by their GP. Referral into the service is only via primary care. The service commenced 1st November 2011; to date we have not received a request for payment from the provider.

Should you require any further information, clarification regarding this response or do not feel that your request has been answered as you would expect, please contact us  at the above address to discuss. 

We also wish to take this opportunity to inform you that a formal complaints and internal review process is available, which will be managed by a FOI Appeals Officer, Head of Corporate Governance. This can be formally requested via the above address and must be done within a reasonable period of time (3 calendar months) from the date this response was issued. 
Further details on local FOIA processes can be found here: http://www.liverpoolpct.nhs.uk/aboutus/foi/default.asp  
If you are not satisfied with our review under the Freedom of Information Act, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioners Office (ICO) for a review of your appeal decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted our complaints procedure. The ICO can be contacted at; 


ICO, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 


www.ico.gov.uk  

If we can be of any other assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the above address.
Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Department

Copyright Notice
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